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I'd like SPB and HEB staff to do the briefings (vs OPA). Thanks.

BTW the Communications Council is lead by Mindy Landau in the EDO's office and has membership from the
offices across the agency. They discuss communication strategies across NRC to facilitate information
sharing. Here is their website: http://www.internal.nrc,,ov/communications/comm tools/council-news.html

Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analysis

Kathy. Gibson &nrc, go,,
30.1)151-7499 Work.
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From: Bonaccorso, Amy
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 9:54 AM
To: Yerokun, Jimi; Bush-Goddard, Stephanie; Elkins, Scott
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Schaperow, Jason
Subject: RE: Communications Council Meeting

Folks:

Kathy thinks that the May meeting should work for SOARCA. So if any of you plan to attend/do the briefing,
please block off your calendar for May 19, 10am, and come to room 017B4.

I've let Lance know to put this topic on the schedule.

Thanks,

Amy

From: Yerokun, Jimi
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 12:00 AM
To: Bonaccorso, Amy; Bush-Goddard, Stephanie; Elkins, Scott
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Schaperow, Jason
Subject: RE: Communications Council Meeting

Scott - Please chat with Amy regarding any insights into the charter/role of the Communication Council so you can share
with the rest of us. It might also be worthwhile to chat with Scott Burnell about this since it looks like he initiated the
idea. It could be an opportunity to followup on Dorothy's advice that we get Lance Rakovan/Susan Bagely involved with
our preparation for public involvement in SOARCA.
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From: Bonaccorso, Amy
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 3:43 PM
To: Bush-Goddard, Stephanie; Yerokun, Jimi; Elkins, Scott
Cc: Gibson, Kathy
Subject: RE: Communications Council Meeting

The next meeting is on May 19 (a Wed) at 1Oam.

Does that work for you?

Thanks,

Amy

From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 3:07 PM
To: Bonaccorso, Amy; Sheron, Brian; Bush-Goddard, Stephanie; Brock, Terry; Yerokun, Jimi; Elkins, Scott
Cc: Uhle, Jennifer
Subject: Re: Communications Council Meeting

Yes we certainly can support it. Jimi and Stephanie will work with you on scheduling.

From: Bonaccorso, Amy
To: Sheron, Brian; Bush-Goddard, Stephanie; Brock, Terry; Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Mon Apr 26 13:58:41 2010
Subject: Communications Council Meeting

Good afternoon:

We got a request from OPA through OEDO to brief the Communications Council about the cancer study and
SOARCA.

Are we interested/can we support it?

I'm also trying to set up an OPA/RES Periodic next month.

Thanks,

Amy

From: Rakovan, Lance
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 1:48 PM
To: Bonaccorso, Amy
Subject: FW: April Communications Council Meeting

any thoughts on this?

From: Hayden, Elizabeth
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2010 5:49 PM
To: Rakovan, Lance
Cc: Landau, Mindy
Subject: FW: April Communications Council Meeting

Lance,
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Scott thought maybe a little update on SOARCA and the Cancer Study (both RES items that OPA could help
brief) for the CC at the next meeting might be a good idea.

Beth Hayden.
301-415-8202
Office of Public Affairs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

-- Protecting People and the Environment
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